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NOTE FROM THE SPECIAL COMMISSION OF INQUIRY ABOUT VARIATIONS MADE TO NON-
PUBLICATION AND PSEUDONYM ORDERS 

The Special Commission of Inquiry confirms that the non-publication and pseudonym orders 
that were made on 28 September 2023 were varied on the following dates to remove the 
following three names from Annexure A to those orders: 
 

Name the subject of variation of Annexure A to the 28 September 
2023 non-publication and pseudonym orders 

Date of variation of 
order 

1. Trudy Sheiles (formally referred to as “Witness H”) 
 

18 October 2023 

2. Sarah Ward (formally referred to as “Witness K”) 
 

18 October 2023 

3. Elizabeth Cox (formally referred to as “II”) 23 October 2023 
 

As a result, there is no longer a non-publication order over any of the above names. 


